
 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION  
 

Staff Contact: Joseph Dodson Meeting Date: December 15, 2020 

 

Topic: Public Hearing for Goddard Creek Subdivision (H-2020-0092) by Conger Group, Located 
in the Northwest Corner of W. McMillan Road and N. Goddard Creek Way 

A. Request: Development Agreement Modification (Inst. #102012598) to allow the 
development of an age restricted community consisting of thirty-four (34) 
attached SFR homes instead of offices.  

B. Request: A Rezone of approximately 5 acres of land from the R-4 to the R-15 
zoning district.  

C. Request: A Preliminary Plat for 34 residential lots and 8 common lots in the 
proposed R-15 zoning district.  

 

Information Resources: 

 

Click Here for Application Materials 

 

Click Here to Sign Up to Testify at the City Council Public Hearing 

 

https://weblink.meridiancity.org/WebLink/Browse.aspx?id=194416&dbid=0&repo=MeridianCity
https://apps.meridiancity.org/SIGNINCOUNCIL/

